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Pet Food Pantry

PET FOOD PANTRY STATISTICS FOR 2025

In 2024, we started the nonprofit in January and then
we held distributions from February - December. Last
year we fed 3,087 animals total. So far this year, in
only 3 months, we have fed 1,072 animals! (That's a
huge increase over last year.)
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Our mission is to keep pets with their families by
providing free pet food and free spay and neuter
services to veterans, senior citizens, the disabled and
those experiencing financial hardship. By keeping pets
with their families, we hope to reduce the number of
animals in the animal shelters.
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Karen Kirsch and Amanda Castile
Co-Founders, Spayed and Aid of Kentucky
Email: spayedandaid@gmail.com

Service Signup
Do you or someone you know
need help with caring for a pet?

Our programs are open only to
Logan County, KY, residents
who are experiencing financial
hardship. See links below.

Pet Food Pantry Program
¢ For family pets
* https://tinyurl.com/saa-food

Spay and Neuter Program
e For family pets
¢ https://tinyurl.com/saa-sn

Trap-Neuter-Release
* For feral cat colonies of 6
cats or more
¢ https://tinyurl.com/saa-tnr

Donate Now to Help Us

Sustain These Services
SAA, PO Box 1694,
Russellville, KY 42276
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Teaching Kids How To Care for Pets
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Spayed and Aid of Kentucky received a generous donation of books from Tails that Teach so that
we can teach local children about how to care for their new furry friends. Amanda Castile, co-
founder, recently read to kids during story time at Logan County Library in Russellville.

Vaccine Clinic Huge Success

118 dogs received distemper/parvo vaccinations at our

#VaccinatedAndLoved March Pop Up Vaccine Clinic. The event was made
thanks to possible through a generous donation from Petco
o5 Ig"ve Love. Special thanks to Dr. Ellie Gripshover from
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Nashville Road Animal Hospital for serving as the
onsite veterinarian, the many onsite volunteers, and
the Logan County Extension Office for providing us
space to hold the event.

Mardi Gras Puppy Parade King & Queen
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We enjoyed hosting the Mardi Gras Puppy Parade in March.
Congratulations to King Hoss and Queen Bella of the KREWE
of Barkus. The event was put on by Auburn Kentucky

Tourism and sponsored by Flora Templeton Stuart Accident

Injury Lawyers.

Be sure to follow us on Facebook @spayedandaidky and online at spayedandaid.org.



